
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, March 27, 2023 9: 15 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02406-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Suzanne Aldrich <sewelch46@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2023 5:01 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy Rate Hike 

Good Morning, 

I would just like give my opionion of the rate hike that Duke Energy wants to do. 

They want a 20% rate hike and I think that is toooo much for the average person. Which means if my bill is 
$160.00 it will be going up to $200.00 dollars that is crippling for the average person . 

Florida Power isn't that expensive. My friends that have Florida Power pay considerable less. 

Duke Energy is charging too much already and want these unfounded rate hikes. They need to budget better I 
think. If Florida Power can do it, they can do it. 

Am I too assume that all the people on this committe doesn't have Duke Energy for their electric or don't care 
how much you pay for electricity. 

I think it is disgraceful that they are constantly getting permission to raise their rates. 

Thank you, 

A concerned citizen 

Suzanne Aldrich 

P.S - And it is too bad the 
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